
April 1, 1999 

Manual Fonseca 
ADVANCED DATA SOLUTIONS 
2605 Hoover Avenue, Suite F 
National City, CA 91950 

Re: Civil Engineeting Computer Files Recovered 

Dear Manual: 

a division of 
JOHN A. MARTIN 
& ASSOCIATES. INC. 
Structural 6 
Civ,, Engineers 
7901 Miss~on Center 
court . Su,te #400 
San Diego. CA 92106 
Phanel619,497-2118 
Fax 16191497.0429 

This letter is to acknowledge your firm and thank you for the fine work your firm performed 
on retrieving six months of our work on various civil engineering projects 

According to our usual computer maintenance company, our hard drive had went bad and 
there was no way they could retrieve the lost data. They had suggested that we contact 
“Advanced Data Solutions” stating that your firm still may not be able to resolve the 
problem but it would be Worth a try 

Your technicians were a pleasure to won< with and not only were they able to retrieve the 
most important files, but they were able to retrieve almost all of the data files on the hard 
drive. 

We appreciate the time and cost savings your firm prevented us from expending if we were 
to have to recreate the six months of work we had already completed on our projects. 
Once again thank you. 

Sincerely, 
MARTIN 8 MARTIN 
a division of John A. Martin & Associates, Inc 

Andrew P. Ziemniak 
Vice President 

APZ:nsm 


